
 

 

                April 29, 2021 
 

Mr. Stephen Keledjian 

Eastern States Components 

108 Pratts Junction Rd. 
Sterling, MA 01564 

 

Mr. Stephen Keledjian 
 

Re: Qualified Testing Suppliers List (QTSL), Qualification Notice, FSC 5961 and 5962, 

CAGE: 0R708, VQ(VQC-21-036131), CN: 076632 
 

 This Center has reviewed the QTSL application and all the required documents per the QTSL 

application for Eastern States Components.  At this time, a qualification audit would normally be 

performed to determine your eligibility to join DLA Land and Maritime’s Qualified Testing Suppliers 
List (QTSL) program. Due to mandated travel restrictions brought about by the COVID-19 pandemic a 

qualification audit cannot be performed at this time.  With these extraordinary circumstances in mind 

the Sourcing and Qualifications Division (VQ) of DLA Land and Maritime has decided to grant an 
interim qualification based on our review of your documents, follow-up questions, data, and your 

current qualification in the QSLD program. Your facility, CAGE Code 0R708, is considered a qualified 

distributor eligible to supply FSC 5961 and 5962, military and commercial grade product, as dictated 

under the Criteria and Provisions documents for the QTSL program.  Per your application, all devices 
are to be controlled and managed from your Sterling, MA location.  No other locations for your 

company are qualified under this program.  This qualification is being issued with the stipulation that 

our auditing team will be granted access to audit your facility at our earliest convenience once travel 
restrictions are lifted.  

 

This qualification is valid for three years from the date of this letter and can only be terminated 
by written notification from this Center.  For the duration of the qualification period, the distributor is 

subject to periodic reviews by this Center or its representatives and agrees to meet the requirements set 

in the Criteria and Provisions document for the program.  At the end of the three year period, your 

company must resubmit an application to remain in the program. This will be due 60 days after May 01, 
2024. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Paul Granchi at (614) 692-9975. 
 

      Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

 
      ROBERT M. HEBER 

      Chief  

      Sourcing and Qualifications Division 
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